From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 27 April 2015 18:52
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/00394/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:51 PM on 27 Apr 2015 from Mr Anthony Gearing.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Temporary Haul Road On Land Adjacent To Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	Temporary haul road for 2 years 

	Case Officer:
	Shona King 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Anthony Gearing

	Email:
	anthony.gearing@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

	Address:
	County Hall, New Road, Oxford OX1 1ND



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Councillor

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	FOURTH OBJECTION OF FOUR Note that I am Councillor Anthony Gearing, County Councillor for Kirtlington & Kidlington North (Oxfordshire County Council) and that this Division includes the parish of Shipton-on-Cherwell. During an amendment to the application, a new Map P05 shows provision for a 'Westerly Approach' lorry route. This route contradicts Construction Management Plan undertakings that the Applicant will seek to ensure all traffic including contractor vehicles will avoid travel through the centre of Woodstock, a town used by my residents. The Westerly Approach interferes with the A44, central town traffic and also passes up to three schools including a school for disabled pupils on the premises of the Marlborough academy. I, therefore, object to the increased pressure on the Highways network in this area, and the detriment that residents of the area will face due to it. CLLR GEARING 




